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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Families
It has been a busy and exciting month at St. James’ Lanehead,
with a range of events and activities taking place throughout
the school.
We are pleased to share some of the recent highlights all of
which are featured in this newsletter.
Looking ahead, please note that the Statutory Key Stage 2
SATs will begin on Monday, 12th May 2025. These assessments
involve Year 6.
In June, the Statutory Year 4 Multiplication Check will take
place, and Year 1 will complete the Statutory Phonics
Screening Check, with some Year 2 pupils retaking the
screening.
All children will be assessed in the Summer term for the full
curriculum. The results of these assessments will be included
in your child’s end of year report in July.

Thank you for the continued support of the school.

Mrs M Dugdale



School Lottery

Worship
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The School Lottery is a brilliant resource for
parents to sign up to. It provides funds for the

PTFA and you can also win prizes weekly!
Please sign up to the lottery and help our school.

http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

This year in collective worship, we are learning all about God’s Big Story. Each
week we are going to be introduced to a theme and a guest storyteller from

Blackburn Diocese of Education.

Next month we will be learning all about:

Abigail Saves the Day
A Woman’s Victory
Time to Get Up

Class Worships

We have scheduled our class worships for the upcoming school
year, which will be held at St James’ Church, Briercliffe. Families
are welcome to join the congregation. Please see below for the
date/time of your child’s class.

Elm Class - Tuesday 20th May @ 2.30pm

Ash Class - Tuesday 1st July @ 2.30pm



Eid Family Friday
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The Eid Family Friday was a huge success. Thank you to parents for
donating delicious food for everyone to share. The event wouldn’t
be the same without these kind donations. Huge thank you to Mrs
Khan and Mrs Hassan for all their hard work and support with this
event. 



Beech and Willow Beach Trip
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Beech and Willow classes both visited Lytham St Anne’s this half
term. The weather was glorious and the children had a brilliant time
building sandcastles on the beach!
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Upcoming Events

Monday 5  Mayth

Bank Holiday - School Closed 

w/c 12  Mayth

Friday 2  Maynd

Elm Class Trip to Lytham St Anne’s 

SATS Week

Monday 19  Mayth

Class Photos 

Friday 23rd May
Oak Family Friday - Afternoon Tea

Finish for Half Term @ 3.30pm

Monday 2  Junend

Inset Day - School Closed

Tuesday 3  Junerd

School re-opens

Tuesday 20  Mayth

Elm Class Worship at St James’ Church - 2.30pm
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Term Dates 2024/2025

Please see below our Term Dates for the 2024/2025 
Academic Year.

Email: Office@st-jameslanehead.lancs.sch.uk
Tel - 01282 426833

Monthly Issue No8: 30  April 2025th



St James' Lanehead
 C of E (VA) Primary School

Term Dates 2025/2026
Please see below our Term Dates for the 2025/2026 

Academic Year.

Email: Office@st-jameslanehead.lancs.sch.uk
Tel - 01282 426833

Monthly Issue No8: 30th April 2025


